To whom it may concern,

On the 10th of April 2008,i signed a legal contract for the puchase of two company
vehicles,which i am currently waitlisted.(see attached documents).l did not and could
not, forsee the increase in luxury car sales tax,in regard to this i find it unfair and unjust
that i should now be subject to such an increase as i signed a legal document with the
car dealership prior to the date in which the new tax law comes into effect.This increase,
amounts to a total of $4300,quite a substantial amount which we could not have
budgeted for.Due to the nature of our contract being legally binding we are in the
unfortunate position of not being able to look for another alternative to reduce the cost to
our company and purchase before1st of July.l believe the company should be exempt
from this extra amount as i signed my contract in good faith with no prior knowledge of
any increase in luxury car sales tax.

yours sincerely

Graeme Paterson
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